
 

Date: June 16, 2025  
 
To: City of Lee’s Summit 
  
From:    Daniel Finn, P.E., Phelps Engineering, Inc. 
 
Re: Responses to City Comments 

PL2024168 
Associated Plastic Surgeons  
PEI #240024 

 
 
Revisions to Approved Plans 
 

1. The proposed Associated Plastic Surgeon’s FDP has been revised to account for a modified building 

footprint. The building footprint is being increased at the NW corner. All drawings affected by the 

expansion have been updated accordingly.   
 


